
 
 

 
 
CITY CLERK’S OFFICE 
 
 
 
2022 JUNE 22 

 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
 

GREEN LINE BOARD 
 

Please be advised that the Regular Meeting of the Green Line Board scheduled for 
Tuesday, 2022 June 28 has been cancelled. 
 
The next Regular Meeting of the Green Line Board is currently scheduled to be held on 
2022 July 28 at 1:00 p.m. 

 
Thank you for marking your calendars accordingly. 
 

 
 

 
Steven Lancashire 
Legislative Advisor 


